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NOTICE OF MOTION 
 

The Hon the Chief Minister has given notice on 24th October 2024 that he proposes to move 
the following Motion at the next meeting of Parliament: 
 

"That THIS HOUSE: 
 
RECOGNISES the outstanding contribution to Gibraltar by Sir Bob Neill KC during his 
time as a Member of Parliament in the United Kingdom. 
 
NOTES Sir Bob's involvement in the All Party Parliamentary Group for Gibraltar, in 
particular, as its Chairman for the past decade. 
 
CONSIDERS that Gibraltar should rightly thank Sir Bob Neill KC for his continuous 
lobbying in the United Kingdom on all matters related to Gibraltar. 
 
AND HEREBY DECLARES that the Freedom of the City of Gibraltar be conferred on 
Sir Bob Neill KC." 

 
 
 

 
John B Reyes 
Clerk to the Parliament 

 

 
 


